
IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL REMINDER
SX4 POWER STEERING PUMP

VIN – xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx Recall Campaign VS
barcode of VIN

John Doe
123 Main Street

Anytown, NG, OU812

Suzuki Motor of America, Inc.
3251 E Imperial Highway
Brea, CA 92821

Postage

OFFICIAL RECALL INFORMATION
DO NOT IGNORE OR DISCARD



Our records indicate that you are the registered owner of a vehicle affected by a SAFETY 
RECALL that has not yet been repaired.  This isn’t junk mail.  We urge you to take action for the 
safety of you and your passengers.

FAILURE TO REPAIR YOUR VEHICLE COULD RESULT IN A CRASH WITH INJURIES TO YOU AND 
YOUR PASSENGERS

PLEASE:
• Contact your nearest Service Provider
• Provide the Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) from the front of this card
• Schedule this FREE repair 
• If you need assistance, please contact our Customer Relations Department at 

800-934-0934

Thank you for being a Suzuki customer and for your commitment to safety.

Suzuki Motor of America, Inc.
Warranty Service Department

Scan the QR code with 
your smartphone or visit 
our website to find your 
nearest Service Provider.

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL REMINDER
FOURTH REMINDER – ACTION REQUIRED

www.suzukiauto.com

http://www.suzukiauto.com/

